The Raith Trust

News Release

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

RAITH TRUST MOVES COMMUNITY BUYOUT PLANS FORWARD

Following a board meeting of the Raith Trust on Monday evening the trust can
announce that plans to secure greater community involvement at Raith Rovers are

gathering pace.

The trust, which now has over 200 members, has been in contact with a variety of
people associated with the club and intends to meet with RRFC board members over the

coming weeks to move the process on to the next stage.

A trust spokesman said, “Since declaring an interest towards the end of last year
the trust has gained significant backing from the local community. And it is pleasing to see
that support for community ownership as the way forward for Raith Rovers FC, continues to

grow by the day.

At this stage the trust board would be happy to talk to anyone with the best
interests of the club at heart. The trust intends to keep fans informed of events as they
progress, which is clearly what the support would expect of anyone discussing the future of

their football club.”

Further developments are expected as the trust looks to broaden support for plans

to “Reclaim the Rovers.”
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